Tannehill Valley Baptist Church

September 14, 2025

The Prodigals: The Story Of Us
Part 1: Lessons From One Son's Request
Luke 14:1; Luke 15:1-2; 11-12

Lu	ما	1	1.	1
∟u	\sim	- 1	ᇽ.	

		- 3 Stories (A lost sheep, a lost coin, a lost son) s from the 3 stories:				
	1.	The of mankind.				
	2.	God's active love for all people. 1 Timothy 2:4 2 Peter 3:9				
	3.	The Savior's mission of seeking and (Luke 18:10)				
	4.	Self-righteousness is rebellion.				
Luke	e 15	:1-2				
Less	sons	s from the son's request				
Luke	e 15	:11-12				
1. (1. God may you what you ask for.					
2.	Wh	at you ask for may not be what you need.				
		lossians 1:9-12 hesians 3:14-21				
3.	Wh	at you may not be what you are asking for.				
	Epł	nesians 3:14-21 personalized				
Less	sons	3 :				
1.	. Т	To pray without consideration of God's will is				
2.		Prayer is not meant to God to our wants, but to conform s to His purposes.				
3.		on't think: "God will bless whatever I" Instead, say: "I vill choose what God blesses."				
4.	. (Come to God through Jesus, don't walk away.				

www.tannehillvalley.org
email: tvbc@tannehillvalley.org
(staff member's 1st name) @tannehillvalley.org
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 689 Mc Calla, AL 35111

TANNEHILL VALLEY



BAPTIST CHURCH

"Placing The Heart Of God In The Hearts Of People"

12858 Tannehill Parkway Mc Calla, Al 35111 Phone: 477-6811 or 477-6810 FAX: 477-3421

Ministry Staff

Jonathan D. Reaves

Senior Pastor

Marty McDill

Children's Minister

Vince Melvin

Minister in Choral Music, Senior Adults, and Missions

Joshua Kent

Student Minister

Heather Kent

Preschool Family Minister and Congregational Music Leader

<u>Tannehill Valley Baptist Church</u> <u>September 14, 2025</u>

If while you are worshiping with us today you have any questions regarding childcare, please see one of our Greeters. They'll be glad to assist you in showing you childcare rooms for babies/younger children. An announcement will be made during the Welcome time concerning Children's Worship for 4 years thru Grade 4.

This Is Amazing Grace

Blessed Assurance

Welcome

What A Beautiful Name

Here I Am To Worship

Message

Bro. Jon Reaves

The Prodigals: The Story Of Us Part 1: Lessons From One Son's Request Luke 14:1; Luke 15:1-2; 11-12

Jesus What A Friend For Sinners

Offertory Prayer

Larry Smith

This Is Amazing Grace

E-Giving On-Line Donations (FEES APPLY)
Giving by mail or bank draft? Mail to P.O. Box 689 Mc Calla, AL 35111
For more information, go online at www.tannehillvalley.org

Bible Reading Plan, Week 3, September 15-19

The Gospel of Matthew

Matthew 6:9-15,19-24,25-34,7:1-6,7-12

We are reading through the Gospel of Matthew from September - December Christmas Readings. Bro. Jon has Bible Study Review each week on Friday, via Facebook, and an attachment on our TVBC Daily Newsflash with a link is posted on our website:

www.tannehillvalley.org. And they (the early church) gave themselves to the daily reading of the Word and to prayer. Act 2:42



We Kindly Request That All Cell Phones Be Silenced

Church Information and Opportunities Available

Student Ministry Winter Retreat

When: January 16-19 at Shocco Springs Retreat Center Pay the deposit of \$50.00, please note student's name on the envelope and that the payment is for Winter Retreat to reserve your students' spot.

September Church Business Information

Deacon's Meeting-TODAY, September 14 at 3:30 PM in the Conference RM. **Business Meeting-**September 17, at 6:30 PM, upstairs in the FLC, Rm. 206. The elevator is available for ease access.

Choir Information: Vince Melvin

- Adult Choir rehearses at 4 PM this afternoon.
- Children's Cross Choir will rehearse at 5 PM today.

Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Kick's Off- TODAY

Samaritans Purse OCC Shoebox Ministry provides an opportunity for the church to share the GOSPEL to children ages 2-14 worldwide who need to see the love of Christ in action.

An OCC Shoebox Station manned by Angela Melvin will be in the Worship Center lobby today, for you to sign out a shoebox or shoeboxes to complete for Operation Christmas Child. Look for your pamphlet in the bulletin. It has a shoebox label that indicates the age and gender you are packing for attaching to your box, and it includes a shipping envelope to send shipping costs directly to Samaritan's Purse or you may write a check payable to TVBC, and we will send a lump sum for all the boxes packed.

Completed shoeboxes need to be returned by Wed., November 5.

Sr Adult Ladies Bible Study Class Update: Mrs. Janice Satterfield

Our weekly, Wednesday night class that is at 6:30 PM in the FLC, we are kicking off a new study in the next couple of weeks by Max Lucado and his daughter called "10 Women of the Bible". We are looking forward to this study and hope you will join us.

Widows and Widowers Banquet

Sunday, September 28, at 5 PM, the Men's Ministry and our Deacons will host the annual Widow and Widowers' Banquet. Please mark your calendars and make plans to attend. Widows and Widowers please RSVP with the insert in today's bulletin by returning the bottom portion of the form in the offering baskets or the offering plate that is by the exit in the Welcome Center Lobby.

Fall Festival 2025: Bro. Marty McDill

Save the Date and Invite Friends: Sunday, October 26 from 4-6 PM for our Fall Festival. On Sunday, September 21, bins will be available to collect individually wrapped candy for Fall Festival games and activities. Also, there will be sign-up sheets in your Sunday School classrooms or at the Welcome Center to either host a trunk or treat or to volunteer (ages 16-up) to help Mr. Marty with games during the event.